
 
From:   
Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 12:53 PM 
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca  
Cc: Kate Berg ; CustomerComunnications@HydroOne.com 
Subject: Fwd: Re: Important information about your seasonal bill Case Ref: SA7087152X 
 

To whom it may concern 

Please advise how I can contribute to ensure that rates are lowered for seasonal customers 
and NOT increased from our already exhorbinate electricity charges for just delivery during 
the winter months when we have our cottage closed and do not use any electricity. 

Jake Berg 
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